
WESTCOG 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

file://///SERVER/Files/Meetings/COG/2021/09-23/help@westcog.org
file://///SERVER/Files/Meetings/COG/2021/09-23/help@westcog.org
http://westcog.org/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88222966740


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Received by email on 5/13/2024 @ 8:30 a.m.
By:  Holly Z. Smith, Town Clerk, New Fairfield


